




 

TO: Members of the Committee on Judiciary 
 
FROM: Natalie Iwasa 

808-395-3233 
 
HEARING: 2 p.m. Friday, February 1, 2019 

 
SUBJECT: HB164, Electioneering Communications – Comments 

 
 
Aloha Chair and Committee Members, 

 
Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to provide testimony on HB164, 
which changes the reporting date for electioneering communications.  I have 
comments on the law in general. 
 
Currently advertisements for candidates are required to be reported if a 
candidate has had at least $2,000 in advertising expenditures during the year.  
This includes Facebook ads, which can be in amounts as low as $1.   
 
A candidate that runs Facebook ads daily in the 30 or 60 days leading up to 
elections is required to report 30 – 60 expenditures of these insignificant 
amounts.  While I think it is important that voters know who is paying for 
political advertisements, the main concern is the big money.  This particular 
requirement adds to paperwork for candidate committees as well as campaign 
spending staff.   
 
Please consider revising the electioneering reporting requirement to 
include only expenditures above certain amounts, e.g., $50 or $100 per 
advertisements. 
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